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Date 18th July 2017 
 
Email:  
 
 
Dear ,  
 
I am writing in response to your enquiry under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA) 
reference FOI/17/06/34 
 
You requested the following information, please also see our response below: 
 
A copy of all Patient group directives (PGDs) used by your Critical Care Paramedics for 
drugs outside of the "standard" paramedic scope of practice. 
 
A copy of any other supporting guidelines, protocols or trust policies governing the 
administration of drugs by CCPs beyond "standard" paramedic practice. 
 
Our current PGDs are currently under review with a proposed date of publication at the end of July 
2017. Should you wish to receive the revised documents please let us know and we will arrange for 
these to be sent to you once they have been published. 
 
I hope you find this information of some assistance. 
 
If for any reason you are dissatisfied with our response, kindly in the first instance contact Caroline 
Smart, Information Governance Manager via the following email address: 
 
FOI@secamb.nhs.uk 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Freedom of Information Coordinator 
South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS Foundation Trust 
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